
DATE: 

NOTICE OF BID REJECTION 
SENT VIA E-MAIL AND POSTED 

ON CITY'S WEBSITE AND OREGONBUYS 

November 25, 2024 

PROJECT: Public Safety Center 3rd Floor Improvements 
Project No. 24ARPA 12 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, based on review of the bids received on the above 
referenced project, the City of Roseburg has determined that it is in the City's best 
interest to reject all bids received. 

This decision is in accordance with OAR 137-047-0650(1). 

The City appreciates your interest in this project and encourages you to contact us if 
you have any questions regarding this notice. 

Amy ~ecorder 

E-Mailed to the following: 

S&B James Construction Management - mikejardine@sbjames.com 
Z Terrell & Son - zakterrell@gmail.com 
DSL Builders LLC - jim@dsl-builders.com 

cc Public Works Department 
Project File: 24ARPA12 


